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Official Opening and Celebration of New School 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 Due to Covid restrictions, we have had to delay having an official opening 

ceremony up until this point. However, I am pleased to say that we have finally been 

able to put a date in the diary for our celebration. 

 On the 24th November we will have a special celebration with activities and 

fun for the children in their classrooms. We hope they will enjoy a relaxed and fun 

morning, with a treat to take home as well. To further mark this unique occasion 

there will be no homework set on Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th. 

To facilitate guests arriving in the afternoon for the more formal part of the 

day, school will end at 11:30am for P1 to P6O. Nursery will end at the usual time. 

Children in P6/7C and P7Y will have the opportunity to be involved in the 

afternoon event and will finish school at the usual time of 3pm.  

Please note that while transport will be available in the morning as usual, there will 

be no bus at the earlier finish time of 11:30am. 

As we are still required to adhere to Covid regulations, we need to ensure 

social distancing, appropriate mitigations and a risk assessment in place for the 

formal proceedings in the afternoon. Exact times for children to leave will be on the 

website later in the week.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 J McAuley 

 

Principal 


